Hello Tammy — We won’t be back in time to attend the meeting on February 24th but wanted to send you our strong support for these proposals that would help save our trees.  Sadly, we are already losing almost all our Ash trees to a terrible plague and our beautiful wooded hillsides already have far too many large areas of gray dead trees in evidence.  Everything the town governance can do to work to protect our healthy trees is essential for all of us.  Please accept this as our “vote” in favor.  For Barbara and Charles Robinson 88 Clark Road Washington. 

Barbara Paul Robinson
barbarapaulrobinson@me.com

Please visit my website at
www.brushhillgardens.com
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